
PROJECT TITLE: Fort Sanders Area Water Mian Replacement Project

UPDATE ISSUE DATE: August 4, 2023

UPDATE:  

Construction is scheduled to begin Sunday, August 6. 

TRAFFIC NOTICE: KUB crews will close 22nd Street between White Avenue and Clinch 
Avenue nightly from 6 p.m. – 6 a.m. starting Sunday, August 6, through Friday, August 
11, as work begins on a water main replacement project in the Fort Sanders area. This 
section of 22nd Street will reopen to normal traffic flow outside of work hours. 

PROJECT OVERVIEW: This marks the start of a large water main replacement project 
covering the area between Grand Ave., 17th St., White Ave., and 23rd St. (see work 
zone on attached map). Construction will continue north on 22nd Street toward Grand 
Avenue over the next several months. Additional crews will start work on other nearby 
streets in the coming months. The overall project is scheduled for completion by June 
2024.

PROJECT UPDATES: Regular updates will be posted for the duration of the project at 
https://www.kub.org/kub-major-projects-fort-sanders-ut-area, Twitter, and Nextdoor. 

MAJOR PROJECT UPDATE
This project is being completed as part of KUB’s Century II infrastructure improvement and replacement 
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Connect and learn more.

Find these updates and more on Nextdoor.


